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KSA Newsletter – 2nd November 2023 
 
KSA Welcome Meeting and AGM – TONIGHT! 
 
The KSA committee we would be delighted to see you at our AGM & welcome evening taking place 
this evening at 5.45pm for a 6pm start! Join us in the Infant school hall to hear all about what the 
committee achieved across the 2022/2023 academic year and the plans for the 2023/2024 academic 
year.  
 
REMINDER: Spooks and Sparkle Cake Sale is tomorrow - Friday 3rd November 
 
Our first cake sale of the year will take place tomorrow Friday 3rd November. Plates for the donations 
of cakes (either homemade or shop bought!) have be sent home in the children’s book bags. Please 
do bring these plates back filled with your delicious cakes on the morning on Friday 3rd November 
ready for the sale after school in the playground. 
 
 
REMINDER: Clothes recycling – Friday 10th November 
 
We’ve got the perfect opportunity to alleviate those wardrobes and gain some much-needed space 
before the Christmas holidays! On Friday 10th November, we will be hosting a BAGS 2 SCHOOL 
collection. A bag to fill was sent home in book bags just before half term, but if you can’t find this, 
any bag will do! They collect clothes, paired shoes, handbags, hats, bags, scarves & ties, bras, 
jewellery, socks, belts, soft toys, household linen, household curtains, household towels and even 
household bedding. Please don’t send in any school uniform or soiled/painted/ripped or wet 
clothing as this cannot be collected. Please drop off any donations between 8am and 8.50am on 
the morning of Friday 10th November to the designated where the KSA will collect and safely deliver 
all donations received. 
 
 
That’s it for now, but please follow us on Facebook and Instagram to stay up to date with all our 
latest news on our social channels. 
 
From the KSA Committee 
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